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NOTICE OF AWARD 

FOR 

HEALTH SERVICES VISION SCREENERS 

RFB #165-B-05-23-GS 

July 26, 2023 

Washoe County School District’s (WCSD) Purchasing Department would like to thank all 
interested parties for submittals of consideration for the Request for Health 
Services Vision Screeners on July 5, 2023, RFB # 165-B-05-23-GS. 

For detailed award information, please refer to the RECOMMENDATION OF AWARD (ROA) 
TABULATION available online at: 

Solicitations (washoeschools.net) 

The Initial Term of the awarded contract begins July 26, 2023 and expires July 25, 2024. 
This document serves as the official notification of award for RFB # 165-B-05-23-GS to: 

SCHOOL HEALTH CORPORATION 
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